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Republicans Trust Oregonians with Their Money, Their Families 
 

SALEM, Ore. – Today, the May Economic and Revenue Forecast was released under a 
new, modernized model that lacked explanation, but indicated record revenue. If 
accurate, the Personal Kicker for the 2023-2025 Biennium is up to an estimated $5.5 
billion and the Corporate Kicker an estimated $1.8 billion.  

Senate Republican Leader Tim Knopp (R-Bend) released the following 
statement: 

“Oregon families are on track to receive the largest Kicker return they have ever 
received. Republicans trust Oregonians with their tax refund, their children, and their 
families. Meanwhile, Democrats want government to spend your money and parent 
your children. 

“Senate Democrats must come to the table in good faith, abandon their 
uncompromising, unlawful, unconstitutional agenda, and allow us to participate in floor 
sessions. Senate Republicans have been clear that we are willing to pass substantially 
bipartisan budgets and bills that comply with the law.” 
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